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2 October 2019 
 
Dear Sir Derek Jones, 
  
Thank you for your letter and congratulations on your appointment. Rail 
performance, and the future development of Welsh railways is always high on the 
public agenda. As I’m sure you are aware, the Economy, Infrastructure and Skills 
Committee regularly undertake scrutiny of Transport for Wales including their rail 
operation. I would like to take up your offer to meet and discuss Keolis’ future 
plans including rail development, the relocation of your headquarters and the 
relocation of your global rail division to Wales. I have asked the clerking team to 
contact your office and arrange the meeting. 
  
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Russell George AM 
Chair 
Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee 

Sir Derek Jones 
Chairman  
Keolis 
Evergreen Building North 
160 Euston Road, 
London 
N1W 2DX  
CF41 7UG 


